
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

PUBLIC CONSULTATION MEETING 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given to persons who may be interested in draft By-law  
RCM-60H-2024:   
 
1. At a regular sitting held on April 15, 2024, the Municipal Council of the City of Dorval 

adopted draft by-law RCM-60H-2024 respecting Comprehensive Development Programs 
(CDP) in order to ensure the coherent and sustainable development of the territory of 
Garden Crescent. 

 
2. The purpose of By-law RCM-60H-2024 is to establish a procedure to allow a development 

project in zone H01-07 that is at variance with the applicable urban planning by-laws by 
establishing objectives and evaluation criteria for projects located within zones subject to 
a CDP. 

 
3. A public consultation meeting will take place on May 7, 2024, 6 p.m. at the  

Sarto-Desnoyers Community Centre, Salon A, 1335 chemin du Bord-du-Lac – Lakeshore, 
Dorval.  At the said public consultation, the Mayor, or another designated person, will 
explain the draft by-law described above and the consequence of its adoption, and will 
hear any person wishing to express an opinion on the subject. 

 
4.  The prescribed zone H01-07 is illustrated in the sketch below:  

 
PRESCRIBED ZONE H01-07 

GARDEN CRESCENT 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
5.  The draft by-law is available for consultation at the office of the undersigned  located at  

60 Martin Avenue, Dorval, from Monday to Friday, during business hours and on the City’s 
website at www.city.dorval.qc.ca, on the ‘‘Draft by-laws’’ page.   

 
6. The draft By-law RCM-60H-2024 contains no provisions that are subject to approval by 

way of a referendum pursuant to the Act respecting land use planning and development. 
 
Given at Dorval, Québec, on April 29, 2024.    
 

 
Me Karen Loko 
City Clerk 
 


